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Carolna Power & Light Company 55'—:
Oct ser 30, 1979
FILE: NG~3513(B) SERIAL: GD-79-2741
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11
101 Marietta Street, Saite 3100 B
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 o
BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT N0S8. 1 & 2
LICENSE NOS. DPR-7! AND DPR-62
DOCKET NOS. 50-7925 AND 50-324
SUPPLEMENT TO RESPONSE TO IE BULLETIN 79-08
Dear Mr, O'Reilly:
ln  oum supplemental respouse on  August 3, 1979,
Serial Number GD-79-2006, concerning additional information on IE
Bulletin 79-08, we committed to a November 1, 1979, completion date
for the CAC modification in our response to item 7. We have since
teceived a manufacturer's date-of-delivery of November 15, 1579.
Considering this delivery date and the time required for installation
and testing, the modificaticons described for the CAC system will not
be complete until February 1, 1980.
Yours very truly,
‘ ",'.'; / J- :
l" A \ \
/.ﬁxp' inil
§. J. Furr
Vice President - Generation
KMP/CSB/ jmb
cc: Mr. T. A. Ippolito
Mr. V. Stello
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